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From: jim balushi <bushido39@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 6:00 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: regulation of retail Forex

Dear Sir

Please try and save what could be yet another multibilllion dollar mistake. your proposed regulation
RIN 3038-AC61 will only hurt the very people you seem to want to help. please please please. do more
homework by talking to the brokers that are conducting business in the proper manner. you know who
they are and they will help you regulate in a fashion that will get the Job done. the track record of a Gov
agency coming in and making things better is less than zero. Please be the change.

thank you

Jon M Machmuller



